
 
 

 

Important Notice to our Customers 
        

Product Change Notice # BE170602    Date: June 2, 2017 
 
Re: VI Brick PRM and MIL-COTs Filter  
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor’s VI Brick PRM and MIL-COTs filter.  The purpose of this notice is to 
inform you that the remaining three parts of the VI Brick product line are being discontinued. 
 
PCN Type:  
Notice of product discontinuance requiring either a Last Time Buy or migration to an alternative 
product 
 
Product(s) Affected:  
PR045A480T040FP 
PR036A480T012FP 
MF028AMFPT 
 
Customer Impact:  
Customers may calculate total lifetime needs for the product and place a last time buy order on or 
before December 31, 2017.  Shipments may be scheduled for delivery as late as June 30, 2018.   
 
There are no direct replacement parts for VI Brick products.  Please contact Applications Engineering 
for assistance. 
 
Technical Contact:   
Applications Engineering  
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road  
Andover, MA 01810  
apps@vicorpower.com 
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